
All students are strongly encouraged to read at least 30 minutes a day 
over the summer months. Not only does consistent reading help with 

student achievement in Language Arts and other subject areas, but there 
are a wide variety of social-emotional benefits as well. 

 
I look forward to hearing about all the amazing books that were read over 
the summer when school resumes in August. Please be prepared to share 

some of your favorites! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer reading 
Grades 3-5 



In addition to reading, I suggest participating in the Louisville Free Public 
Library Summer Reading Program and signing up for a Cultural Pass. The 

Cultural Pass offers young people ages 0-21 and their families in the 
Louisville area access to participate in arts and cultural activities provided 

by over 50 venues, free of charge, from June 1-August 6, 2023. The Cultural 
Pass is designed to inspire, explore, and discover new experiences in our 

community. Experiences like these can be great opportunities for learning 
and personal growth. They can even inspire students to write creative 

stories or journal about their adventures.  

More information can be found at https://www.lfpl.org/summerreading/ 

Below I am providing lists as a starting point for choosing books to read 
over the summer. I urge you to utilize your local Free Public Library to 

locate books of interest. 
 


